March 29, 1973

Mrs. Araksi Kirishjian
Chairman St. Vartan Armenian
Cathedral Guild

630 Second Avenue

New York, N.Y., 10016

Dear Mr. Kirishjian:

We wish to thank you for your letter
of March 23rd remitting a check for
$1,000.00 toward the Guild's $25,00000
pledge.

The balance is $6,635.00 as stated in
your letter.

We are going to have a plaque made and

put on the door of the Guild's room. Will
you kindly get in touch with Mr. Jack
Antreasian and let him know the exact wording
of the plaque.

Kindest regards.
Sincerely,

Haik Kavookjian
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$1000.,00



